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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
1 Format has been updated 
 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Comments: The figure is superfluous, not required. 
Reply: We would like to thank the Reviewer for his/her dedication to provide a critical review of 
our manuscript. We have deleted the figure from the manuscript as requested.  

(2) Comment: Dear authors, there are numerous minor typing errors as well as grammatical 
mistakes throughout the entire manuscript that need to be corrected prior to possible publication. 
Also, the references need to be corrected in detail. 
Reply: We would like to thank the Reviewer for his/her remarks in order to improve the 
manuscript. We have corrected any grammatical errors throughout the manuscript as suggested. 
Comment: Please provide the corresponding results of patients' of coronary angiography.  
Reply: As stated at the end of the Discussion: “Coronary angiography was not performed in 
order to evaluate the diagnostic accuracy of each technique; therefore our results should do not 
allow making assumptions in this regard and should be limited to the image interpretability”.   
Comment: CTA images of BOTH CT approaches are absolutely mandatory! 
Reply: We would like to stress that we did not compare both approaches in the same patients. 
Instead, a consecutive series of patients were sequentially assigned to filtered back projection or 
iterative reconstruction. Accordingly, we believe that adding such figure might be misleading.  
Nevertheless, if it is deemed mandatory by the Editor, we can easily include a figure. 
 

 
 
3 References and typesetting were corrected 
 
Thank you again for considering our manuscript for publication in the World Journal of Cardiology. 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Gaston A. Rodriguez-Granillo MD, PhD 
 
 


